
Hargey welcomes confirmation that
council workers can apply for furlough
scheme

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey MLA has welcomed the confirmation
provided to the Executive that council workers can apply for Coronavirus Job
Retention Scheme (CJRS).

Murphy announces over £700m of
investment

Finance Minister Conor Murphy has announced over £700m of new funding for
infrastructure, regeneration, and tourism projects across the north.

Deadline for Single Applications fast
approaching

With just 11 days left to the closing date for 2020 Single Applications,
Agriculture Minister, Edwin Poots MLA, has urged farmers to complete their
applications immediately to avoid incurring a financial penalty.

Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend
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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

Please note that most works are subject to change and late completion due to
the restrictive measures in place following UK and Scottish Government advice
that only emergency/urgent works and those considered essential should take
place during this period.

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 4 MAY 2020

Perth Road (at Seabraes) – temporary traffic lights on Sunday 10 May for
Scottish Water works.

£1,300 Environmental Allowance for
Prison Healthcare staff

Health Minister Robin Swann has approved an environment allowance to be paid
to all prison healthcare staff.
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